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17 September 2020 

  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Virtual Afternoon Sessions 4:00pm – 29 September, 1 October, 13 October & 15 October 
 
I am writing to you with updated details of our upcoming open events. Whilst we will still be holding 
our Virtual Open Evening on 6 October with a range of online presentations and virtual 
departmental displays we will also be holding some afternoon events in replacement of the Open 
Mornings we had scheduled in for late September and early October.  
 
These events will be held on Tuesday 29 September at 4pm, Thursday 1 October at 4pm, 
Tuesday 13 October at 4pm and Thursday 15 October at 4pm. Each event will last between 
30 and 45 minutes. The event will comprise of a short presentation by the Headteacher, Mr 
Hartley, followed by a virtual tour of the school and then there will be an opportunity to ask 
questions via the Zoom chat function. It is intended as a complement to the full Open Evening 
rather than a replacement. 
  
Please click on the link here to register your interest for one of these afternoon sessions.  (If you 
would like to book onto our Virtual Open Evening on 6 October please book via the link on our 
website here.) 
 
Lastly, may I express that we are incredibly frustrated that these events have been not been 
possible as we were desperate to allow you sight of our wonderful school in action. We even 
consulted Public Health England directly regarding this matter however, understandably they 
have asked us to keep visitors to our site to an absolute minimum. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and can’t wait to work with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Andy Hartley 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9B-zB3wriq5EoHAYnRKz2HdUNjdJN1QwOTZUT0xPODJYTE9CWEdQT0o1Sy4u
https://www.maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=796&type=pdf

